The Town of Somers, in conjunction with Vision Government Solutions, of Northborough,
Massachusetts, has recently completed a Revaluation of all property within the Town. This
project was conducted under the Connecticut State Statutes and brings all property values to
current fair market as of October 1, 2015.

Vision Government Solutions will be mailing notification letters to all property owners during
the week of November 9th. Property owners will be given the opportunity to have an informal
hearing with a Vision representative in order to answer any questions and to review their
property data. Hearings will be held, by appointment only, in the Town Hall Building starting on
November 19th. A toll-free number is provided in the notification letter for taxpayers to
schedule an appointment.



